
CONFERENCE CALLING/SKYPE NOW AVAILABLE! 

Greetings: the purpose of this email is to inform you that the planning committee for the 
2014 PA State Convention is pleased to offer conference call/Skype at our next 
meeting. If you have an interest in participating in convention planning but perhaps live 
outside the Harrisburg region, this is an option you may wish to investigate! 

The PA State Convention began twenty years ago as "East Meets West" and 
participation has ebbed and flowed. We would like to expand the convention to include 
more representation from AA's throughout PA to better represent the needs of the entire 
state. Your participation is welcomed and needed. 

In recent years, we have received feedback from AA's who live outside the Harrisburg 
region that they would love to help with the convention, but "the drive to the planning 
meetings is just too long". Thanks to modern technology, you can now participate by 
simply picking up your phone or connecting via computer.  

Our next planning meeting will be held on Saturday, November 23rd beginning at noon. 
If you would like to conference call/Skype and participate in this meeting, please 
contact our webmaster, Adam B. at your earliest convenience, but NO LATER than 
November 22 at noon to register. And of course, if you would like to attend in person, 
you may meet us at the Holiday Inn Harrisburg East on Lindle Road in Harrisburg, PA.  

If there is enough interest and participation from AA's outside the Harrisburg region, this 
service will be continued for future planning meetings. This is the first time we have 
made this type of meeting participation available, it is my hope that we will have a 
positive response and can continue to offer this option to those who wish to take 
advantage of this opportunity.  

Please don't hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

In love and service, 
Alicia Shenk 
Chairperson, PA State Convention 
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